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IRS announces QI / WP / WT application
and account management system
(QAAMS) fully transitioning to new sign-
insystem

The IRS today announced that beginning May 17, 2023, it will no longer support the use of existing IRS
accounts to access the qualified intermediary (Ql), withholding foreign partnership (WP), and
withholding foreign trust (WT) application and account management system (QAAMS).

QAAMS now offers sign-in options with Login.qov and ID.me, IRS technology providers. Users must
create a Login.gov or ID.me account using the same first name, last name, and email account, by May
17, 2023. A taxpayer identification number (TIN) is not needed to access QAAMS.

Read the IRS release (May 3, 2023)
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